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Her Excellency, 

Mrs. Fawzia Zainal, 

Honorable Speaker of the Council of Representatives, 

Kingdom of Bahrain 

 

Excellency, 

On behalf of my colleagues at the APA Secretariat and on my own behalf, I have a 

great pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your 

Excellency, your fellow parliamentarians and the people of Bahrain on the occasion 

of the 50th Anniversary of the National Day of the Kingdom of Bahrain. 

I highly value active participation of your parliament in the APA programs, most 

particularly as Vice-President and Chairperson of the Standing Committees on 

Economic and Sustainable Development, generously hosting meetings of this 

Committee on several occasions. 

 I am confident that the existing friendly relations and good cooperation between the 

Parliament of Bahrain and our Organization will be further developed in the years to 

come in favor of the people of the region. 

May I take this opportunity to wish Your Excellency good health, well-being and the 

people of Bahrain continued progress and prosperity. 

Please accept, Your Majesty, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

Secretary General 
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